
         Fiscal Year 2024 Nonprofit Security Grant Program (NSGP) 
     Outreach Announcement 

 
 

When: Thursday, March 7, 2024 at 6:30 P.M. 

 

Place: Tabernacle Missionary Baptist Church  
 615 Tuskegee St, Tallahassee, FL 32305 

 

Purpose: To provide information regarding the upcoming federal NSGP. Discussion 
will be a general overview of the program including application and eligibility 
requirements, tentative deadlines and other general information.  

 
If you have questions regarding this event, please contact the following: 
 
Ms. Felicia Pinnock at 850-815-4343  - Felicia.Pinnock@em.myflorida.com 
Ms. Amy Garmon at 850-815-4368  - Amy.Garmon@em.myflorida.com  
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